
 

 

Dear Sir, 
  
Please protect our established marine parks from de-listing as it is a proven fact that such 
marine parks: 
  
1.../ Increase fish sizes in surrounding ocean areas. 
  
2.../ Add to the important biodiversity off all marine environments. 
  
3.../ Give protection of fish breeding areas. 
  
4.../ You may not know this but fish are intelligent creatures as I observed many years ago in 
my diving days, and will soon depart from an area where they are continually hunted. 
  
I could go on and on, however you get the drift of what I am saying. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Ray Welsh 
 


